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15 June 2021 

 

To, 

Mr. Vijaya Kumar S.G 

Proprietor 

Kannan Enterprises, 

Visakhapatnam-530026, 

Andhra Pradesh, India 

 

Subject: Letter of Appreciation 

 

We would like to appreciate you on behalf of Lamprell Energy Ltd. for your excellent services 

rendered towards us for our manpower supply requirements.  

 

Considering your excellent services rendered precisely during these challenging times, our 

management has decided to issue you a Letter of Appreciation.  

 

We are fully satisfied with your assistance and professional services for the past 10 years and 

wish your team all success and look forward to continuing this association in the long run. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Faiz Mohamed 

HR Manager 
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31 July 2011 

Mr. Vijaya Kumar S G 
Proprietor 
Kannan Enterprises 
India. 

Dear Mr. Kumar, 

Sub: Certificate Of Appreciation 

We would like to appreciate you on behalf of Drydocks World - Dubai regarding your 
excellent services rendered towards us for our Manpower requirements. 

Considering your excellent services to fulfill our manpower requirements for the past 5 
years, our management has decided to reward you with a Certificate of Appreciation. 

Please find herewith the enclosed certificate of appreciation awarded to your company. 

We congratulate you and look forward your continued support for our future 
requirements. 

Best regards, 

Yours sincerely, 
For and on behalf of DUBAI DRYDOCKS 




